Our organization was created to collect, preserve and provide access to historical 

items from the GLBT community in the gulf coast area of Texas. The archive 

encourages education of, and research by, anyone (regardless of race, age, 

ethnicity, sexual orientation, or religion), interested in learning about any aspects 

of the GLBT community. The museum sponsors meetings for the dissemination 

of information and displays of collected materials.

In the late summer of this year our organization is presenting a fundraiser, 

Celebrity “What’s It Worth” Auction 2003, in order to facilitate the perpetuation 

of our precious history.  

You can help us achieve this goal with one simple and generous gesture.  We 

are currently asking individuals and organizations to donate various personal 

items to be auctioned off at our fundraising event.  This may be something as 

simple as an autographed photo or as complicated as a round trip ticket to visit 

you on a set, in the dugout, or a chance to spend a wild fun filled evening with 

you and your friends!  All contributions will be treated equally and auctioned 

off in the same manner, regardless of what they might be or the appearance of 

differences in monetary value.  Everyone has items that might better serve a 

community non-profit organization’s efforts rather than sitting around collecting 

dust…if only someone would ask. So today we are asking you to look at one or 

more of those items and consider that their inclusion in our auction would benefit 

people of all ages.  Every item received and auctioned through the generosity of 

people such as yourself allows us to keep our doors open, to preserve our history 

for our future generations.

The below paragraph in bold HAS to stay in letter as is---or at least have all same info:

Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of GLBT History is recognized by the 

Internal Revenue Service as a 501(c)3 charitable organization,  and your 

donation(s) would be tax-deductible within all limits of the law.  A more 

specific letter would follow any contribution(s) made by you which would 

serve as your receipt for tax purposes. You will receive no goods, services, 

or other benefits from your contribution.
We would be very interested in receiving any item(s) you may wish to contribute 

to this very worthy cause.  If you have questions or would like to discuss this 

more we can be contacted by mail at P. O. Box 130192, Houston, TX 77219; by 

email at info@gcam.org; through our web site at www.gcam.org or by telephone 

at 713 227-5973 #1.  We would be pleased to talk with you about this.

If you would prefer to donate based on information in this letter, on our web site 

or in our brochure -- our receiving address is 2507 Capitol St. Houston, TX 

77003.  A letter would be sent in return mail confirming receipt and identifying the 

item(s) for your records.

It is through your generosity and caring that this event will be a success.  We 

very much hope to hear from you in the near future.

Thanking you, in advance, for your very generous donation(s) to this event, I am 

Respectfully Yours,

Judy Reeves

Secretary/Curator

Gulf Coast Archive & Museum of GLBT History, Inc.                          Enc: GCAM Brochure

